Town of Guilderland

ALBANY COUNTY, ROUTE 20

GUILDERLAND, N. Y. 12084

(\$18) 356-1960

CARL J. WALTERS

SUPERVISOR

JANE H. SPRINGER

 \bigcirc

March 2, 1978

Mr. Richard Svenson, Director Environmental Services Albany County Health Department Green St. Albany, N.Y.

Dear Mr. Svenson:

Please excuse the late "thank you" for your attendance at a meeting of the McKownville Improvement Association regarding the question of ice skating on the McKownville Reservoir.

This is a request of your department to grant the Town of Guilderland on behalf of the McKownville Water District permission to use the reservoir for ice skating in the winter and recreation purposes in the summer. If there are other department of State government who have jurisdiction also, please advise.

Again thank you sincerely for your participation and interest.

Sincerely,

Carl J. Walters

CJW:rl

cc: President

McKownville Improvement Assn.